From: Andy Newkirk

To: Andy Newkirk
Subject: FW: Email contact from Goleta, CA
Date: Thursday, September 7, 2023 8:38:45 AM

From: Goleta, CA <webmaster@cityofgoleta.org>
Sent: Wednesday, September 6, 2023 5:59:43 PM
To: Peter Imhof <pimhof@cityofgoleta.org>
Subject: Email contact from Goleta, CA

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Message submitted from the <Goleta, CA> website.

Site Visitor Name: Michele Owen

Site Visitor Email: turtleshell73@icloud.com

I’'m writing to you today because of the proposed building at the Calusa Avenue property. | live
across the street, this is the traffic at 3:50 PM today Wednesday September 6th. | am trying to
attach photos, but this website won’t allow it. | sat through 3 lights trying to get to the stop sign at
the end of Del Norte to make a right on Glen Annie. Calusa Ave and Del Norte connect. The traffic is
already horrendous, please don’t make a bad situation worse. For the school kids on foot and the
vehicles already here is dangerous. If you add more people, cars and congestion to this area it would
be disastrous for our neighborhood.

Please please please find another location.

If you are interested in seeing the pictures please email me back and | will attach them.

Thank you for your attention to my concerns and your commitment to our community to provide
safe and smart building decisions.

Calusa Avenue area is way too small for that many units and will destroy the integrity of our single
home community. It is a really busy roadway and just not a good place to add more traffic. Thank
you again,

Michele Owen

7010 Del Norte Drive

8054487894
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